Bigelow, Joe

From: Arnoldo.Artiles@kimley-horn.com

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 10:00 AM

To: Bigelow, Joe

Subject: RE: Declaratory Statement
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Joe,

The telecommunication service is for public cellular carriers such as AT&T, MetroPCS, Verizon, T-Mobile, etc.... As far as
emergency, in the event of equipment failure, the people with cellphones will not be able to call 911. In addition,
emergency response units will not be able to triangulate the cellphone holder’s position. It is not clear whether or not
this will be considered an emergency for the Florida Building Code.

Thanks

Arnoldo A. Artiles, P.E.(FL, TX,NC,SC), LEED AP
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Tel. 561-840-0810
Fax. 561-863-8175
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Arnoldo.Artiles@kimley-horn.com
www.kimley-horn.com

b% please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Bigelow, Joe [mailto:Joe.Bigelow@dbpr.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2012 2:56 PM

To: Artiles, Arnoldo

Subject: Declaratory Statement

Hello Arnoldo,

Your declaratory statement is scheduled to be taken up at the Structural TAC on May 31 at 10am
Here is the link to the agenda
http://www.floridabuilding.org/fbc/commission/FBC_0512/Structural/structural agenda 0512.htm

Also, as a supplement to your original petition, could you provide information on the telecommunication service,
whether this is public cellular or if this is for emergency response. Also any diagrams of the structure may be helpful.
Thank you!

Joe Bigelow | Planning Analyst
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